
I would like this email to be part of the public record.   

 

I understand that City Council will be deciding on this matter next week. I would like to bring 

some facts to the attention of City council. 

 

1) the City is aware of the zoning infractions on the part of the applicant. 

 

2) the City is aware of the crimes being perpetrated on the livestock on the property and has been 

provided video evidence of such. 

 

3) the City is about to decide on a zoning change that will allow the applicant to now legally 

house livestock on the property.  The very animals that are being mistreated. 

 

City Council, please be aware that any decision you make to allow livestock on that property 

given the knowledge you have makes you complicit in any further crimes committed against 

these animals.  Any vote to approve can be construed as your part in these crimes.   This email 

should serve as confirmation that this has been brought to your attention. 

 

Richard Hutchinson 

 

 


